
TO : 

FROM : National Wildfire Coordinating Group
REPLY TO : NWCG@nifc.gov
DATE : 11/13/2006
SUBJECT : SAFETY BULLETIN : Devils Den Fatality Factual Report and "In Memory of Spencer S. Koyle"

The Devils Den Fatality Factual Report and "In Memory of Spencer S. Koyle" is now posted on the NIFC 
website homepage at:

www.nifc.gov  

The purpose for wide distribution of this report is for our fire community to gain knowledge from lessons  
learned in such tragedies so that we may prevent them from occurring again . 




